HOLLISTON FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES May 4, 2015

The Committee convened in the library at the high school at 6:50 pm. Present from the Committee were Chairman Ken Szajda, Vice Chairperson Michelle Zeamer, Brendan Shea, Dan Alfred and Beth Liberty. Bill Dowd joined at 6:57.

- 1. The committee discussed its position on Article 25 and Article 26 with concerns focused on costs and perpetuity. Michelle Zeamer moved for an indefinite postponement of Articles 25 and 26, seconded by Dan Alfred. Five in favor, none opposed. Mr. Dowd absent.
- 2. The committee then discussed Article 24, considering lack of information on potential costs, and concerns about retroactive claims. Brendan Shea moved for an indefinite postponement on Article 24, seconded by Dan Alfred, six in favor, none opposed.
- 3. Mr. Mark Ahronian addressed the committee on the subject of the Senior Center Parking Lot. The \$220,000 plan has been approved by the Planning Board and the Conservation Committee. Ken Szajda recommends that an article be placed in the Fall Warrant.
- 4. Adjournment At 7:12, Moved by Michelle Zeamer, seconded by Dan Alfred to adjourn the meeting. Six in favor, none opposed, the meeting was adjourned.

Approved	6	/2	/15	
11pp1010u	_~	<i>,</i> –	/ ***	